
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to the Autumn term at St Andrew’s Junior School.

We all sincerely hope that you enjoyed your summer break and that you are feeling 
ready for the term ahead.

It has genuinely been an absolute pleasure welcoming each and every child back in 
to school this week.

So many happy smiling faces, settled classes, new friendships being made and old 
friends catching up with each other.

A very warm welcome to our new Year Three families whose children have settled 
in so quickly.

Shine Awards will start next week and will be given to children who have 
demonstrated our CARE values.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend
B Black
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Wishing a very Happy Birthday to 
those who have celebrated their 

birthdays between: 
September 1st and 5th 

Maiy’bel

ADVERT FOR CATERING MANAGER

After nine years working as our Catering Manager Jo will be leaving 
us at the end of the month.

If you have experience of catering and would like to join ‘Team St 
Andrew’s’ please follow this link to see the advert and the 

application form.

http://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?Vacanc
yId=67134

http://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=67134


All of the children in school have been chosen for our SHINE 
award this week.

The Shine award is given to children when have been ‘spotted’ 
shining in school. Children Shine when they have demonstrated 

one, many or all of our CARE values.

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.

Follow Charlie Mackesy on Twitter
@charliemackesy

We are looking for good quality toys, games and puzzles for our 
breakfast and after school clubs (Sunrise and Sunset).   Donations to 
be brought into the Junior School office please.  We are particularly 

on the look-out for those suitable for our infant aged children.

Welcome to four new children who have 
joined Year Three and Four.

Adelayde, Toby, Vincent and Gayathri.
We hope that you settle in very quickly.



Barry and Sandie (from Reality Church) Monday lunch club.

Each Monday during lunchtime; Barry and Sandie  come in and spend time in the 
Forest schools area. They play games, do craft and artwork linked to a bible 

story or theme.
We really appreciate the time they spend with our children and the lovely 

activities led by Barry and Sandie.
You do not need to book a place for your child; they can join in if they wish.

Yr 5 and 6      12:00-12:30
Yr 3 and 4      12:30- 1:00

Sadly, Forest Schools is not able to start until 20th September due to 
unforeseen staff absence.  We will ensure that the children in Apple and Maple 

base will make up these two missed sessions later in the year.
Their Forest School sessions will start on September 21st and 22nd.








